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3May1957 

Dear Mr . Lindop: 

l •hould like to thank you very much 
!or your kind letter of April 17, re1arding the rates 
at the Bluebeard's Castle Hotel. 

B at regards from 

ARTURO MORALES CARRION 
Commonwealth 

Under Secretary o! State 

Mr. C. P. Erakine-Lindop 
Administrative Secretary 

Caribbean Commission 
Central Secretariat 

Kent House 
Port of Spain, Trinidad B . W. I. 
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